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Good Morning Webutuck Families, 

 

As we transition from our regular school year into summer, I wanted to provide you information 

on food service.  The District will deliver food on Monday June 29th, which will provide food 

through Wednesday July 1st.  After the District’s delivery on June 29th, the Northeast Community 

Center will begin their food service for the summer.  

 

If you would like to receive food through the Northeast Community Center’s Summer Food 

program, please email parent/guardian name, address, phone number and number of students you 

would like to receive meals to the following email address: summerfood@neccmillerton.org.   

 

The Northeast Community Center will communicate with you to provide their food delivery 

instructions. 

 

Thank you and have a safe and enjoyable summer! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robert Farrier 

School Business Administrator 
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